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To 

The Secretary 

HIRA, West Bengal 

Kolkata 

 

Sir, 

 

I, Samir Mukherjee, proprietor of “MUKHERJEE CONSTRUCTION”, which is 

promoter/Developer of the proposed project “SHEFALI APARTMENT” situated 

at Holding No. 467, Sarat Bose Road, Kolkata — 700065, comprised in Mouza-

Digla, J.L. No.18, R.S. No. 161, Touzi No. 173, within the municipal limits of 

South Dum Dum Municipality, Ward No. 6, P.S. Dum Dum, District; North 24-

Parganas, do hereby solemnly declare that I applied for the sanctioned plan for 

4th floor and for the same I already filed a progress report issued by empanelled 

structural engineer of South Dum Dum Municipality, namely Mr. Sudip Banerjee. 

I am enclosing hereunder the proposed plan and Santion fee for Plan money 

receipt no.8485 dated 01.10.2020. 

   

Yours sincerely 

 

Encl: as stated above 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 


